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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2010 10:27 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandimi U 
c 

Date: 3/10/2010 ^ 

Re: Doris Mullins ^ 
10106 Widgeon Dr 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: It has come to my attention that there has been a substantial increase in 
electric rates since January of 2009. This has not been well publicized and 
certainly comes at a difficult time for consumers who are dealing with lack, (or 
loss), of income. We who are at your mercy wonder what's up? 
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Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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